
It's Summer Time

We want you to have your school issued Chromebook in great shape for the start of next 
school year, so we would like to offer a few tips.

It is recommended to:
Keep it away from water, pools, oceans, drinks, etc.

Keep it cool ? Avoid leaving it in a car or in direct sun.
Broken Screens are the largest problem, please be extra vigilant in handling your device.
Make sure your Battery is at least 80% charged at all time, you can then safely turn the 
device off if you are not using it.  Don't use it and just close the lid, power off.
If your device is in need of repair - DO NOT WAIT- take it to the Summer Repair Depot 
location as instructed below.

Repair Depot is located at the High School(old TLC).   When first arriving at the HS, at        sign 
make a right.  Follow signs around, PAST          parking and new baseball fields.  Make 1st left.  

Chromebook Repair signs will be out to guide you. Signs will be posted on the door.
Use the call box for someone to answer your visit. 

Repair Depot Center 215-809-6576

Chromebook Summer Repair
STARTING JUNE 24th The Repair Depot will be open for drop off repairs on 

TUES and THURSDAY between 8 AM and 1 PM  


